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March has come in like a lion and the wolfpack is weathering the storms.  
 
While we only have 56 current pack members, we have several new wolf cubs on 
their way to the pack. Spring break is approaching, starting March 17th and running 
through March 21st. After that, we will be looking and prepping for the IAR, ISA, 
and ACT series.    
 
We have had some exceptional pack members this month earning the title of 
“Leader Of The Pack”.  In the elementary school Izzy S. of Kewanee.  In the 
middle school Jackson E. of Kewanee has been selected as the “Leader Of The 
Pack”.  Last but not least for our high school, Bradyn A. of Galva.   
 
For our staff, Ms. Chelsea DeMay has been selected for her extraordinary work 
with our youngest pack members to be the “Leader Of The Staff.” 
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